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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
This week has been a great week in the Devoran Bake-Off tent – 

I mean kitchen, where a range of cupcakes have been on offer 

for pudding; Monday saw lemon drizzle devoured by all, 

Tuesday was iced chocolate muffins, and Friday was carrot and 

orange. Delicious! 
 

Year Two have had great fun this week taking their learning 

outside with a local area treasure hunt around Devoran and 

then in the afternoon creating their own mini Minpins in 

celebration of Roald Dahl’s birthday. They then created habitats 

for the Minpins and are preparing to write some stories about 

their characters. I can’t wait to read them! 
 

Running club has kicked off to a great start this week. It is 

wonderful to see so many children taking part – it really is a 

fabulous way to start the day. Having the support of so many 

parents is also very much appreciated.  
 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend; I’ll be running the 

Berlin Marathon on Sunday so excuse any waddling on Monday! 
 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

Attendance Congratulations 

Week commencing 18th September 

Year: Foundation Stage 
 

Classes with over 97% and above: 

Year 1, Year 3, Year6 & Year 2 

Well done to these classes! 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

 

Key dates 
Thursday 28th September - Swimming for Years 1, 3 
and 5a 

Friday 29th September – Donation Day - (wear Green 

to raise funds for Shelter Box to help support those 
affected by Hurricane Irma) 
Thursday 5th October – Penair meeting for Years 5 
and 6 (15:30-16:30) in Devoran school hall 
Tuesday 17th October – Individual and Siblings 

photos 

Tuesday 31st October – Year 6 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 7th November – Year 5 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 14th November – Year 4 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 21st November – Year 3 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 28th November – Year 2 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 5th December – Year 1 sharing assembly 

 

Hurricane Irma has wreaked havoc in the Caribbean, flattening 

homes on Cuba, St Martin, Barbuda, Puerto Rico, the Dominican 

Republic, British Virgin Islands, US Virgin Islands, Anguilla, and Turks 

and Caicos. Florida was the last to see the wrath of this ferocious 

storm.  

For our first Donation Day of the academic year, Devoran School are 

going to support Shelter Box to help families devastated by 

hurricanes and flooding in the Caribbean, as well as other disasters 

around the world. 

On Friday 29th September (Devoran’s first Donation Day) we ask that 

the children wear green and bring in any donations to go towards 

this worthy cause.  

 

 

 A message from Liam: If you wish to use the 
Acorn Childcare Service, please could you 
send a text or answer phone message to the 
after school mobile (07486562568).  

Please also use this phone to inform Acorn of any late pick-ups 
/ changes or cancellations to your child’s childcare. From W/B 
25th September if there are any invoices still outstanding from 
last academic year then you will be unable to use our service 
until outstanding balances are cleared.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation 

with ensuring that you order a 

school dinner for your child via 

parent pay. If anyone is still 

experiencing problems with 

logins, please let us know so we 

can assist you with this matter. 

We would like your used stamps! We are collecting 
stamps for a member of the local community to help 
raise money for a bone cancer charity. All collections 
can be handed into the school office. Thank you in 
advance.  


